From: Nancy Berger
To: COSD, Redistricting

Subject: [External] Redistricting re: 50th District
Date: Friday, November 12, 2021 3:48:37 PM

I would like to object to the proposed plan for the 50th district, specifically the separation of San Diego Country Estates from Ramona business district. I have lived in East County (El Cajon and La Mesa and Ramona since 1961) We moved to San Diego Country Estates in 1991 and always considered it a part of the east county. Ramona is where we shop, receive medical care and feel a part of the community. We share the same interests as the town of Ramona and have always considered ourselves to be a part of it. We educate our children in Ramona schools and attend Ramona churches. It makes no sense to be in a different congressional district. San Diego Country Estates is a residential district with virtually no services. Ramona (including San Diego Country Estates) needs to be considered a part of East County as we share common concerns about fire protection, transportation and water. Poway, Escondido, El Cajon, La Mesa and Alpine also share these issues. Please consider our needs.

